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January 10th 2017 
 
 
Mr. James Bouquet        Sent via email / PDF format 
City Engineer / Engineering Services 
City of Key West 
3140 Flagler Avenue Key West, FL 33040                
E-mail: jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov      
 
RE: Truman Waterfront Park Project – Request for Extension to the LRA Resolution # 11-327   
 
Dear Jim,  
 
As you are aware, Bermello Ajamil & Partners, Inc. (B&A’s) current agreement between the City of Key West Naval 
Properties “Local Redevelopment Authority” (LRA) and B&A for Professional Landscape Architectural / Engineering 
/ Architectural / Land surveyor services for the Truman Waterfront Upland Design and Construction 
Administration (Agreement) was approved under LRA Resolution # 11-327 and was executed on November 21, 
2011 (effective date). This agreement was for a (5) five year term.  The first paragraph of Article 4 of this 
agreement states that “the agreement may be renewed at the discretion of the LRA”.    
 
Therefore, in accordance with the above referenced resolution and agreement, B&A requests an extension of (2) 
two years based on the expected duration of both the current Truman Waterfront Phase IA construction and the 
up-coming Amphitheater construction.  Should you require any additional information regarding this request, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,       
       
 
 
 
SCOTT A BAKOS 
Vice President, authorized agent of B&A 
Partner | Design | Project Management 
900 SE 3rd Avenue, Suite 203 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
305.989.9953 – iPhone 954.627.5109 – Direct Office 
 


